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Animals should not be exploited for human entertainment in traveling acts because 

they have inherent value and should be treated with respect and compassion. 

 

Animals used in traveling acts, such as circuses or zoos, are often kept in small, 

cramped cages or enclosures, denied proper exercise and socialization, and forced 

to perform unnatural behaviors through the use of cruel training techniques. This not 

only causes physical harm and emotional distress to the animals, but also goes 

against their natural instincts and behaviors. 

 

Animals have the right to live free from human exploitation, and their use for 

entertainment purposes is a violation of their fundamental rights. Animals used in 

traveling acts are often subjected to physical abuse, neglect, and harsh living 

conditions, which can cause them to suffer greatly. This exploitation also sends a 

harmful message to society that animals are mere objects to be used for human 

entertainment, rather than living beings with their own inherent worth. 

 

Furthermore, traveling acts often involve the transportation of animals over long 

distances, which can cause additional stress, injury, and even death. This not only 

puts the animals at risk, but also contributes to environmental issues such as air and 

noise pollution. 

 

In summary, the exploitation of animals in traveling acts is morally wrong and goes 

against their fundamental rights to live free from human exploitation. It is important for 

society to recognize the inherent value of animals and work towards ending these 

harmful practices. 


